OCTOBER 2022

T-BIRD FLYER



Principal Newsletter



Dear Parents and Guardians,

Every month, our Thunderbird Parent Club (TPC) sponsors a meeting or event to help support our students, teachers and of course you all as the primary teacher in your student's life. This Monday evening, the TPC is hosting the State of the School. Members of the administration will provide quick updates concerning the first quarter of the school year and speak about the progress of the strategic plan, first mentioned in a previous newsletter. There has been and will continue to be some exciting updates as we forecast plans for the next few years. There will also be an opportunity to ask questions.

If you are able to join us Monday evening at 7:00 P.M. in the Great Hall, we would love to have you.

Blessings,

Ms. Williams '98

SAVE THE DATE:

October 17

State of School TPC, 7:00 -Great Hall

October 20 8th Grade Visit

October 22

Reverse Raffle, 6:00 - Big Gym

November 2

Parent Teacher Conferences

November 4
NO SCHOOL

November 7

College Credit Plus Meeting

November 8

One Day of Giving

November 10

Veteran's Day Mass

November 13-16

Kairos Retreat

FOLLOW US:





Saturday, October 15, 2022 7:00 p.m.

> \$40 per ticket St. Gerard Gym

nesigner B

Tickets on Sale Now at St Gerard School 1311 N. Main Street, Lima, OH



\$100 (GOOD FOR 1 RAFFLE TICKET & 2 ADMISSIONS) TICKETS AVAILABLE AT THE ATHLETIC OFFICE LIVE MUSIC, FOOD, DRINKS AND GAMES FEATURING LIVE, LOCAL MUSIC FROM LIAM STOLLY

PROCEEDS PROVIDE FUNDING TO ALL JR. HIGH & HIGH SCHOOL ATHLETIC AND BAND PROGRAMS AT LCC

Download LCC Athletic App

CLICK HERE to watch the video on this! Scan QR code to download!



Art Field Trip

Some Thunderbird students went on an art field trip to the University of St. Francis in Ft. Wayne, Indiana. The university hosted a high school workshop event in which the students were able to choose what workshop they wanted to participate in. They were able to choose between drawing, animation, illustration, ceramics, printmaking, and music technology. They had a great time and learned a lot from the professors!



T-Birds Participate in College Band Day

Five of our Marching Thunderbirds participated in a College Band Day hosted by Heidelberg University. Congrats to them on a great performance and wonderful learning opportunity! Pictured from left to right: Heidelberg Director of Bands; Rod Miller, Alexa Caballero, Catie Lucente, Jacob Yahl, Hayley Chambers, Maddie Yahl, and 22' Alumni; Nicholas Chambers



Olivia Stolly named Scholar Athlete of the Week

Congratulations to Olivia Stolly, The Scholar Athlete of the week! **CLICK HERE** to watch the video!

One Day of Giving

Mark your calendars for the 8th annual One Day of Giving on Tuesday, November 8th! Every gift no matter the amount makes a difference in the lives of our students and faculty. The first 200 donations \$25 and over will get one of our custom Thunderbird keychains!



ALL DONATIONS ON THIS DAY WILL BE MATCHED